Opposition to SB 167
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To Senate State Affairs Fri 4/8/2022 2:08 PN
Cc Sen. Mike Shower

To the Honorable Members of the Senate State Affairs Committee:

Automatic voter registration strengthens democracy by diversifying and expanding the electorate. Since the passage of Ballot Measure 1 in 2016, Alaska's PFD-linked voter registration system has substantially increased the
number of registered Alaskan voters and created a convenient and inclusive process for eligible individuals to register to vote. SB 167 would result in unnecessary changes to Alaska's automatic voter registration system and
weaken voter registration in Alaska. Please do not change Alaska's successful automatic voter registration process by supporting 5B 167 which would only create barriers to Alaskans voting.

Sincerely,

Crystal Bourland
Juneau, Alaska resident



